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SENATOR CLARK: Have you all voted on ceasing debate? From
up here it looks like we are losing a lot of members off the 
floor. Have you all voted on ceasing debate? Once more, 
have you all voted? Record the vote.

CLERK: 25 ayes, 1 nay to cease debate, Mr. President.

SENATOR CLARK: Debate is ceased. Senator Vickers, do you
wish to close?

SENATOR VICKERS: Mr. President, to start with, I would like
to ask for a Call of the House.

SENATOR CLARK: A Call of the House has been asked for.
All those in favor of a Call of the House vote aye, opposed 
no. Record the vote.

CLERK: 10 ayes, 0 nays to go under Call, Mr. President.

SENATOR CLARK: The House is under Call. All unauthorized
personnel will leave the floor. Everyone will check in 
please. All Senators will return to their seats. Will 
everyone check in please? Will you kindly check in please? 
We have got DeCamp, Maresh, Schmit, Wesely. Maresh, Newell. 
Senator Schmit. We are under Call. If we will all get to 
our seats it will make it a little bit easier. While we 
are waiting for those three, I would like to Introduce 
guests of Senator Haberman, Mr. and Mrs. Tom Plummer, Jr. 
and daughter, Kerri. They are from Ogallala, and their 
guest, Paul Cramer, from Geraldton, Western Australia. Will 
you stand and be recognized, please? Welcome to the Uni­
cameral. We appreciate having you down. Senator Vickers, 
did you want to close?

SENATOR VICKERS: Yes.

SENATOR CLARK: You can go ahead and close. We will probably
get them all here by that time.

SENATOR VICKERS: I want them all here first, Mr. Chairman.

SENATOR CLARK: Pardon.

SENATOR VICKERS: I want them all here first, if that is
okay, Mr. Chairman.

SENATOR CLARK: We have only got three. We have got Schmit
and DeCamp. Newell, Maresh and Schmit are unexcused. Mr. 
Sergeant at Arms, have you looked for these people? We have

CLERK: Serator Clark voting yes.
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